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Sent from my iPad I have concerns about A&D application for a feed lot I am concerned about our water well for
our house and farm yard being contaminated,our property values are going to be reduced by a huge sum by having a
feedlot that close,they have spread manure on that land already and we are already affected by the smell and when it
warms up the flies and other bugs will be serious,friends in Fort Macleod are complaining about the smell in
town,this feedlot would open the doors for more feedlots in this area I know personally of three other parties
wanting to put feed lots out here also I’'m concerned about runoff water from the feedlot would be coming on to our
land because of the slope of the land and we have two ponds on our land that fill from runoff,this application would
have a serious impact on our lives and the town of Fort Macleod. Thank you Dwain Lewis sw-34-08-26-w4th
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